Craig, Sondra

From: Olson, Wayne <wayne.olson@sap.com>

Sent: Monday, July 8, 2024 4:10 PM

To:ZZ Council MembersSubject:South Branch Library

Some people who received this message don't often get email from wayne.olson@sap.com. Learn why this is important

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Dear Council Members,

Be advised that community support for the ECDC decision to sell the South Branch library to Willow Grove LLC is strong.

The La Crosse Mayor decision to appeal community, HPC and ECDC decisions is an alert to community organizations that the Mayor has an alternative agenda which he refuses to be transparent about.

Please disregard the errant mayoral decision and vote against the mayoral appeal.

Best regards, Wayne Olson